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Comments: The last thing the ecology and environment of our nation needs is more toxic mining and associated

impacts on life, land, water and air. The Forest Service needs to deny the permit for Perpetua Resource's Stibnite

Gold Project and require Perpetua to finish cleaning up the mine site. Perpetua - and other such operations -

must fulfill the Forest Service's 'Leave No Trace' requirement and restore the land, our national treasure, to its

undisturbed glory.


